 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
[image: image1.png]



[image: image2.wmf]
As a member or friend of the 

Georgetown Heritage Society
you are invited to an informal opportunity to see and walk thru the
Burkland-Frisk House Restoration
Wednesday, Oct 16th - 4:00 - 5:30
701 San Gabriel Village Blvd (across from Luby’s)
Built at the turn of the 20th century, the Burklund-Frisk House is thought to be a “pattern book” house, ordered from a catalogue and assembled from a package of materials brought by wagon from a local lumber company.  

The home was built for Leonard Frisk, an early settler in Williamson County.  It was originally located near CR 172 (Quick Hill Road) and FM 1325 in north Austin, but was later moved further west on FM 1325 to where the La Frontera center is today. It was moved to Georgetown in 2000 during construction of La Frontera and has now been restored for retail or office use.

Interestingly, the Burkland-Frisk home has an identical twin that sat across the street from it on CR 172.  Both were constructed between 1908 and 1910.  Its twin, built from the same pattern, later served as the location for the filming of the cult movie “The Texas Chainsaw Massacre.”  It too was moved and restored, and is now in use as a restaurant in Kingsland Texas as part of the restored Antlers Hotel.
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